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AGENDA MEMO 

2/17/2017 Agenda 
 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council  

 

FROM:  Elizabeth Anderson, Purchasing Manager 
  

SUBJECT: Consider Purchase of Police Tahoe 
 

 

 

BACKGROUND:  
 
The Police Department needs to replace a Tahoe that is used for patrol. This is the 
planned replacement of a 2012 model and the old item will be sent to auction. The 
Department will only be purchasing one of the four Tahoes that were originally 
designated for replacement in FY17. 
 
Police patrol vehicles experience very high wear and tear due to near-constant use. The 
City typically replaces patrol cars after five years, although some entities replace these 
cars more frequently. The 2012 vehicle has had several maintenance problems recently, 
and the extended warranty expires soon. 
 
The new vehicle is a 2017 Chevrolet Tahoe PPV CC15706. The City is also purchasing 
a five year warranty on this vehicle. The purchase total is $37,165.00 and the vehicle 
and warranty will be purchased from Caldwell County Ford via BuyBoard contract #521-
16. BuyBoard contracts have been competitively bid and thus satisfy State purchasing 
guidelines. 
 
A memo from Les Jackson, Fleet Manager, and the quote are attached. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends the purchase of the 2017 Chevrolet Tahoe and warranty for 
$37,165.00 from Caldwell County Ford. 


